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U.S. Labor Secretary's Next Move On Gig Workers
Likely To Include Company Probes
May 7, 2021 Fort Wayne

Kathleen Anderson was quoted in a Reuters article, “U.S. Labor
Secretary's next move on gig workers likely to include company probes,”
regarding U.S. Labor Secretary Marty Walsh's move to block a rule
making it easier to classify gig workers as independent contractors.
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https://www.msn.com/en-us/money/companies/analysis-us-labor-secretarys-next-move-on-gig-workers-likely-to-include-company-probes-experts/ar-BB1gsMbR

